
 

 

Dear Room 4 Families, 

We hope you all had a wonderful holiday!  It was so 
great spending time with you singing and enjoying 
your company.  Thank you for making time in your 
day to celebrate the season with us! 

We would also like to thank you for your thoughtful 
cards and gifts.  We are honored to be a part of  
your village.   

We are looking forward to what the new year will 
bring.   We will be revisiting some of our grace and 
courtesy lessons as we come back from the holiday 
break, such as using walking feet and quiet voices 
in the classroom, being aware of others in the 
environment, respecting others personal space and 
many more.   

Thank you for sharing your children with us! 

Units of Study 
Continent of South America 

Artist Claude Monet 
Composer Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart 

Amphibians 
Clouds 

Color Mixing 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Rachelle Wilkins 

Rachelle@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

"In the garden of humanity, the seeds of 

grace and courtesy, when nurtured with 

patience and kindness, bloom into the 

flowers of respect, empathy, and 

harmonious relationships."  

Maria Montessori 

January 2024 Newsletter 

January 8 School back in session 

January 15 School Closed  

January 19 Dress up Day: Aloha Friday! 

Dress up in your favorite island 

wear 

Kindergarten on-campus work-

shop with Service Dogs 

1:30 pm (in Room 6) 


